Budget Transparency Committee meeting minutes, January 23, 2019, 4-5 p.m.
Members Present:  Susan Czechowski, Gloria Delaney-Barmann, Betsy Perabo
Members not present:  Stacey Macchi, Khaled Zbeeb
I.  Approval of minutes from 12/7/18 meeting:  The committee approved the minutes to the 12/7/18 meeting, pending review, and a few clarifications of acronyms, by Letisha Trepac.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]II.  Discussion of Policies and Procedures document:  The committee reviewed and edited the policies and procedures document, which was drafted by Stacey Macchi; the revised document is attached.  Betsy will send it to Annette Hamm and Christopher Pynes for review.
III.  Followup to meeting with Letisha Trepac and priorities for the semester:  The committee considered which issues we should address this semester.  One senator asked us to find out how much money would be saved through the retirement program.  In general, despite our concerns about impending layoffs, we decided that we would like to focus on budgetary issues related to admissions, recruiting, and marketing.    We were concerned about the discussion of the antiquated computer system to manage recruitment, and would also like to learn more about the money being spent to support staff in these areas - possibly with an eye towards recommending greater participation by faculty, graduate students (e.g., CSP or computer sciences students), and undergraduates (e.g., federal work-study students), and/or other additional financial support in these areas.  Just as Senate has supported an institutional grant writer, we thought it might be helpful if the faculty were able to explicitly support expenditures in these areas.
Betsy will follow up with Letisha and ask for materials so that we can study these issues.  Gloria will ask Suzi Pritcherd, the Director of Marketing, to speak with us.  Gloria has spoken with her about some of these issues already and thought it would be helpful to begin a conversation with her.  
IV.  Future meetings:  We set a meeting for Wednesday, 2/13 from 4-5 p.m., as well as for Wednesday, 3/27, from 4-5 p.m.  Betsy will contact Annette to reserve the room and set up a Zoom meeting.  We will also meet either 2/27 or 3/6 depending on Khaled and Stacey’s availability.  
Betsy will also ask Letisha about future meetings of the financial task force studying realignment, which she will be attending as BTC’s rep.
